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We Make A Difference 

13th January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Villareal FC Tour 2023   
 
I am writing to inform you that Inspire Sport have recently confirmed the dates and flight times for the 
forthcoming trip to Villarreal. The trip details in relation to dates and flights are as follows: 
 
Outbound: 09/04/2023 – Manchester to Barcelona, departing 8:25am landing 11:45am 
Inbound: 13/04/2023 – Alicante to East Midlands, departing 9:50pm landing 11:30pm 
 
Detailed information on meeting times, trip itinerary, hotels, group lists, student expectations, and kit lists will 
all be given out at the parental meeting, which will be held on Wednesday, 8th February at 6:00pm in the 
main hall at Meadowhead School. Key information will be disseminated so please try to attend. 
 
We are planning to collect and keep all VALID student passports and GHIC cards on the evening of 
Wednesday 8th February unless these are required for travel before the Villarreal trip. The rationale for this 
is to save time on the day of travel. Please ensure that these are brought with you on that evening. These 
will be kept securely in the school safe. If you do not have a Global health insurance card, please use the 
link to apply for a free card: https://services.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/cra/start 
 
As previously stated students will require a valid passport and a valid GHIC card to take part on this trip 
abroad. It is the responsibility of the parent/carer to ensure that the travelling child has a valid passport. 
 
Once we have finished the meeting in the hall, students will be allocated their group teacher. This will be a 
member of staff who will be attending the trip. It is important that students familiarise themselves with the 
member of staff. All required documents (listed above) will be taken in at this point.  
 
Please check your child’s medical information and contact details are up to date via the Parent App. This 
information can be found under the Data Collection section and can be updated within the SIMS parent App.  
By consenting to the visit, you are also confirming that your child’s medical information and contact details 
are up to date, as shown on the SIMS Parent App. Please contact the Network Support Team in School if 
you need any further assistance with this. 
 
If you have any issues or questions with any of the above, can you please email 
whitakerl@meadowhead.sheffield.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support. I look forward to seeing you all in February. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lewis Whitaker 
Assistant Head of Y9 & Teacher of Physical Education  
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